St. Paul and District Hospital Foundation
4713 — 48 Avenue
St. Paul, AB T0A 343
Phone: (780) 645-3331 Fax: (780) 645-1702

January 4, 2017

| am pleased to announce our annual St. Paul and District Hospital Foundation Gala will be held on
Saturday, March 4, 2017. This year’s event will include a full course supper, our popular silent and
live auction, and magician Sheldon Casavant!

Each year, our hospital is able to provide enhanced care for the St. Paul community and surrounding
areas with a combined population of approximately 15,800 people. Last year, thanks to donations
like yours, we were able to meet our goal and purchased two Panda Warmers. This year, our goal is
to raise funds totalling just over $64,000.00 for the following items:

= Ultra Sound Tables (2) $30,548
" - To better position patients for different tests performed, maintaining
their comfort as well as optimal ergonomic use for staff

" Verifit 2/ Ear Measuring Equipment $14,950+Middle-Ear Analyzer $12,900
- To improve hearing care locally, including maintenance of hearing aids

= Slit Lamp $5,853
- Enables physicians to look at a patient’s eye to identify injuries or foreign
objects

The two main ways you can get involved are:

1) A donation towards the live/silent auction. This could be in the form of an item or cash
donation. The cash donation could be used towards the purchase of an item for the event.

2) Attendance with you and your employees with the purchase of a table of eight for $480
or individual tickets for $60 each.

Your contribution at any level helps purchase these items for the people in our area. With your
donation, we would also recognize your business in our program at the evening gala. For further
information, please contact myself, Linda Kryzanowski at 780-645-3882, or

Michelle Blanchette at 780-645-3331.

Thank you for considering supportin%'bur"'}event, together, we make our community stronger.

Sincerely, . X

Linda Kryzanowski
Chairperson
LK/lo




